
I am a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland. 
Please keep Argay a family friendly neighborhood by reclassifying all vacant or undeveloped R-
3 zoned land to R-5 or R-7 single-family residential. Include proposed Mixed Employment areas 
Numbers 287, 288, 289 located at the SE corner of 122 and Shaver and 290, located at the SW 
corner of NE 147th and Sandy in this request for R-5 or R-7 single family residential zoning 
reclassification. Please change #688 along NE 148th Ave. north of I-84 to R-5 or R-7 single 
family zoning also. 
Thank you, 
Gina P. Lundberg 
13749 NE Siskiyou Ct. 
PDX 97230 

gina lundberg <gplund@gmail.com> 


